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Thank You To Our Volunteers!

Our recent volunteer tea
brought together 25 amazing
individuals! We asked them
what brings them joy about
volunteering, and their
ANSWErs were inspiring;

*  “The smiles and
acceptance of residents.
They sure give more to
me than I do to them!”

“Hopefully I can bring
joy to someone’s life.”

*  “Listening to the
resident’s stories and
seeing their joy as they
talk about them.”

®  “The miracles that
happen in homes when
we bring in music.”

* “Ihave been very
fortunate in my life and
it is nice to give back. 1
enjoy meeting new
people.”

s “Ilike being involved in
the Local Council and
contributing my
thoughts with my Mom
in mind.”

33rd Annual Summer Carnival

The Recreation Therapy  There will be
Department is hosting the  entertainment and food!
33rd Annual Summer

; All residents and their
Carnival. ire
families are welcome to
attend!
Date: June 18, 2025
Time: 1:30—3:30 pm m

Summer Menu

Please check out the new Summer Menu located by the
blue elevators.

Feedback on the menu is welcome.
Please see Alberta, our Dietitian, for feedback.




Thank You To Our Mothers!

On May 11, Santa Maria hosted a
Mother’s Day Pie Social.

The event was enjoyed by ail and
we had a great turnout!

Contacts

2nd Floor Nurse Station 639-625-7102
3rd Floor Nurse Station 639-625-7103
4th Floor Nurse Station 639-625-7104
Renee Goulet, Director of Care 639-625-7085
Dinah Grapa, Nurse Manager 306-520-8728

Mathew Bertsch, Nurse Manager 306-519-9181
Erika Mills, Director of Spiritual Care & Mission  639-625-7092
Lana Seip, Recreation Therapist 639-625-7095
Kelly Chessie, Executive Director 639-625-7094

Father’s Day Pie Social Event On Sale Now

WHEN: Sunday, June 15
TIME: 1:00—3:30
WHERE: Activity Room
COST: $5.00

FOR: Slice of pie and a cup
of coffee or tea

SIGN UP Admin Office by
AND PAY BY: June 10




Santa Maria Foundation recognizes the generous support of the

Season of Giving 2024-25 Donors:

Randolph Alésser
Kim and William Antosh
Mary Barbour

Geroge and Beverley Beckett
Douglas and Brenda Bot
Leona Burkhart

Kelly Chessie

Bradford Fahlman

Edward Gebert

Elaine Giroux Sylvestre
Barbara Harker/Herbert Schulz
Denise Harris

Terence Heal

Kazmere & Mary Herod

50/50 Raffle

K. Jerry Hoeving P.AG.
Dorothy Irwin

Harvey and Phyllis Kennedy
Charles and Mary Kuntz

Dr. Barry Lotz

Sylvia Picot

Carolyn Schaefer

Bonnie and Steven Sigmeth
Flora MacDonald Waller
Albert and Judith West
Anonymous Donors
Archibishop O’Neill K of C #8896
CWL—Holy Cross
CWL—Holy Trinity

Lottery License #SR25-0315

CWL—St. Cecilia

CW].—St. Martin’s

CWL—St. Peter’s

KOC Father Burn’s Council
KOC St. Martin’s

KOC Monsignor Gerein Council
KOC Resurrection Council
Simon Herauf Family

Vipond Inc.

Thank you for helping us reach this
year’s goal of $30,000 for new beds.

The Santa Maria Foundation will be selling 50/50 tickets for their next fundraiser.

TICKET START DATE:
COST:
WHERE:

LAST DAY TO PURCHASE:
DRAW DATE:

June 17, 2025
3 FOR $10.00

Santa Maria Admin
Office

August 22, 2025 4:00 pm
August 26, 2025

Miscellaneous Information

The Adminisatién Office Hours

will be changing on June 16 to:
9:30—12:30
1:00—4:00

Please use the door mailbox to drop
off information and call the office
at 639-625-7100 to leave a

voicemail outside of these hours.

Please “Like” and “Follow”
Santa Maria Foundation’s new
Facebook Page.

Their mission is to raise funds to
enrich all aspects of residents’ lives
at Santa Maria Senior Citizens
Home.

Facebook Search:

Santa Maria Foundation, Regina

Resident Famiiyouncil
Next Meeting: July 15
2:00—3:00
Activity Room

Our last meeting was in April and
the minutes are posted on the
window outside the Activity Room

near the door.
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Santa Maria’s Long Term Service Awards was held on May 15.
There were 23 employees who received awards for 5-30 years of service.
Congratulations to all recipients!
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On May 13, some of our residents
attended the Floral Conservatory to
welcome Spring.

They enjoyed the beautiful flowers and
relaxing atmosphere!




